
 
  

IFB Award Delay Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to IFB Number IT201901 for the Mississippi Department of 
Human Services (MDHS) 

From: MDHS IT Procurement  

Date: March 27, 2019 

Subject:  Delay in Award  

Contact Name: Valeria O’Neal 

Contact Phone Number:  601-359-4640 

Contact E-mail Address: Valeria.Oneal@mdhs.ms.gov 

MDHS Internal review and approval of the recommendation of award is not complete at this time.  
Vendors will be notified once reviews are complete and an award is determined. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Valeria O’Neal at 601-359-4640 or via email at Valeria.Oneal@mdhs.ms.gov. 

 

  
 


